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New Year,  New Me...…but How? 
By  Tim Lyngdal, Coordinator of Mission  
 

What does our Lord say about renewal? It’s easy to get caught up in what I 
want to get better at or what I think my life needs but what does God say 
that I need? Cue Genesis chapters one and two.  
 

Recently, I’ve been leading a Bible Study on Sundays (shout out to our 
young adults woot!) that breaks down our creation story as how it was 
originally intended to be understood — ancient, near-east poetry. In it we 
make a remarkable discovery hidden within the text. It’s all about Sabbath! 
(Check out the BEMA podcast if you want to learn more about this). 
 

This concept is at the center of the text, which in the context of the original 
audience reading it, is the whole point. It literally can’t be emphasized 
more! God gives us a day to stop everything we’re doing to simply be with 
Him and be with our loved ones. The author of the podcast simplifies how 
his family does Sabbath as “we rest, we play, no work, God loves us.”  
 

What this means is that if you’re asking, “how do I do Sabbath” you’re 
missing the point. This is for you to take a day away from the busyness and 
anxieties of the world to truly rest and that looks a little different for 
everyone. Here are some suggestions: 
• Read 
• Nap 

• Walk 
• Eat (love this one) 
• Play a game and/or sport 
 

This day is not meant as time to catch up on things or mindlessly sit on the 
internet or watch tv all day but to truly “re-create” ourselves in God’s image. 
It’s like a holiday but without the stress of buying gifts or the stress of an 
overpacked schedule! Rest, worship, that is all. 
 

God is not trying to punish us by demanding that we do this but because 
He knows our human hearts and what we really need to flourish.  
 

So instead of just adding another personal improvement project as a New 
Year’s resolution maybe consider the invitation God made in the beginning. 
Try it and see how He wants to bless you. 
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Archdiocesan Synod Implementation Update  
 

It has been a little over a year since we received the pastoral letter from Archbishop Hebda, “I Will 
Give You Witnesses.” In it, he highlights the needs of the people in our Archdiocese as well as 
desires for formation and growth. The three focal points that came to light through the Holy Spirit 
were: 
1. Small Group Ministry 
2. The Holy Eucharist 
3. The Family as the Primary Educators of the Faith 
 

We’re focusing on small group ministry this year and boy, what a response! In September we 
started training our small group leaders through a seven-week formation series provided by the 
Archdiocese and had over 125 parishioners signed up! While not all of them will go on to be small 
group leaders, we received the “pool” of disciples committed to making this implementation 
feasible. To all those that participated, THANK YOU!  
 

We have a model for these small groups in which our leaders were trained called “Parish Evangelization Cells System.” 
The seven-step method ensures time for prayer, sharing, formation, discussion, announcements, intercession and 
healing. Learn more about the seven steps and history at cells-evangelisation.org 
 

What now? Well, the answer is always prayer. Pray to the Lord of the harvest for these small group “workers” and the 
mission they’ve undertaken. A main theme of the fall series was Eucharistic Adoration and prayers of praise and 
thanksgiving which all are invited to partake in. The next step is to discern!  
 

This Lent we will be launching these new small groups that take on the great commission to “go out to all the world 
baptizing in the name of the Father, Son and Holy Spirit!” The topic is still in the works but the groups will start the first 
week of Lent (Feb. 11-17) and wrap up before Easter. We want YOU to be in one of these groups! Sign up weekends will 
take place this January. Keep an eye out in the Gathering Space, on the website and at Mass! 
 

The goal of these small groups is twofold: 
1. To offer a time and place that meets regularly that fosters Catholic friendship and formation in the teachings and life 

of our Lord Jesus Christ for current as well as new parishioners. 
2. To offer a “shallow entry point” into which we can invite non-Catholics as well! A. neighbor, a family member, your 

mailman, etc. Have a friend that’s curious about the faith but is unsure about the next step? Invite them to “come and 
see” your small group. 

 

The hope is that these small groups will continue on after our Lenten focus to incorporate other Christian themes while 
living out the Christian faith with others in a small community. The plan will be to launch new small groups again, come 
September with another Parish-wide focus of formation (hint, hint, it will have something to do with the Eucharist!) 
 

We pray that you join us! If you have any questions, reach out to Tim Lyngdal at tlyngdal@hnoj.org. 

National Eucharistic Congress— - Join the Group from HNOJ 
 

Through the generosity of one of Holy Name of Jesus’s benefactors, efforts are 
underway to assemble a delegation to the 2024 National Eucharistic Congress in 
Indianapolis July 17—21! 
 

Cost is $100 which includes the following: 
• Transportation 
• Lodging in a historic mansion near the heart of downtown Indianapolis 
• Eucharistic Congress ticket, which includes access to the nation’s top Catholic 

speakers like Bishop Barron, Fr. Mike Schmitz, Sr. Miriam James, Dr. Mary 
Healy, Bishop Cozzens, etc. 

• Dinner at one of Indianapolis’ top restaurants 
 

More information about the conference:  
https://www.eucharisticcongress.org/ 
 

The delegates will play an integral role in the visioning and implementation of our 
Eucharistic Revival at Holy Name of Jesus which is set to take place in the fall of 
2024! Serious applicants only. Deadline extended — applications are due Jan. 14. Apply online at 
hnoj.org/EucharisticCongress. 
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Now Hiring 
 

We are now hiring for the following two positions: 
 

1. Elementary Faith Formation Coordinator — this is a full-time position that 
works with Sunday School, Wednesday evening Faith Formation, Vacation 
Bible School and First Sacraments. Applicants must submit a cover letter, 
resume and references to Hayley Jacobson at hsauber@hnoj.org.  

2. Maintenance and Custodial Worker — this is a full-time position that 
includes regular cleaning, routine maintenance, grounds maintenance and 
set up and take down at parish and school facilities. Applicants must 
submit a cover letter, resume and references to Janna Webskowski at 
jwebskowski@hnoj.org. 

 

For more information, please go to hnoj.org/careers. Please help us spread the 
word! 

Baking for Babies Pro-Life Cinnamon Roll Sale,  Jan 19-21 
 

Two of the sweetest things in the world are babies and deliciously glazed cinnamon rolls. 
A Community Caring for Life (ACCL) is hosting Baking for Babies Pro-Life Cinnamon Roll 
Bake and Sale event Jan. 19-21. This will be the 32nd year the ACCL has put on this 
event. This tradition started in January because it’s the same month and anniversary of 
the Roe vs. Wade decision when the Supreme Court legalized abortion on demand in all 
50 states in 1973. 
 

We are pleased that on June 24, 2022, Supreme Court case Dobbs vs. Jackson 
Women’s Center overturned Roe vs. Wade, placing the writing and enforcement of 
abortion legislation on individual states. In Minnesota the reality is abortion remains legal, 
and many laws that were in place to protect and support women and their preborn child 
are gone.  
 

At Holy Name of Jesus, ACCL will continue to support women facing unexpected 
pregnancy or challenging pregnancies. Pope Francis reminds us, “Our parishes need to 
be islands of mercy in the midst of a sea of indifference.” Our bishops, pastors and parish 
leaders want our church members to be informed on how to help. Everyone in our parish 
should know where to refer a pregnant woman in need. While we put on our most well-
known pro-life event of the year, the ACCL is offering you a chance to get to know the 
organizations we will be supporting. If you’re volunteering to frost or assemble cinnamon 
rolls, you will have the opportunity to meet one of them.  
 

The ACCL committee will give the money raised from our Baking for Babies event to 
organizations like Pro Life Action Ministries and Pro Life Across America. They speak 
messages of hope and encouragement by counseling on the sidewalk or phone to 
abortion-minded women. SouthWest Options for Women (SWOW) in Eden Prairie, 
Crystal Women’s Clinic (CWC), Abria in Minneapolis and St. Paul, are pregnancy 
resource centers near us offering free pregnancy testing, ultrasounds, education, 
counseling and supplies for mothers to make that life choice an easier one. Lastly, 
Elevate Life is an organization that provides staff and volunteer training, marketing 
assistance, special grants and more to their affiliate pregnancy resource centers.  

 

Baking for Babies Pro-Life Cinnamon Roll Bake and Sale needs 
volunteers for frosting and assembling Friday and Saturday as well as 
selling rolls Saturday and Sunday. Please sign-up by using the QR code 
or online at hnoj.org/accl.  
 

We look forward to having parish members come together for a great 
cause. Any further questions can be directed to Melisa Eckert eckertmelis@gmail.com or Angie Paske 
angie.paske@gmail.com. 
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Career Transition Group 
Thursday, Jan. 18, from 7:30 – 8:30 a.m. 

Most of us have been unemployed, in between jobs or interested in career 
development opportunities at some point in our lives. The Holy Name of Jesus Career 
Transition Group meets people where they are at—every third Thursday of the month. 
We provide a variety of tools, resources and support to help people navigate through 
whatever stage they’re currently in.  
 

The Career Transition Group meets the third Thursday of each month. Information 
about the Career Transition Group and how you can become involved can be found at 
hnoj.org/career-transition-group.  
 
How can you help? 
Share your experience and knowledge! We are looking for people to speak and offer 
advice at future meetings. You could be our next speaker!  Contact Deacon Dennis Hanson at 763-473-7901. 
Additionally, if: 
• You are an employed person who is willing to offer your contacts and support at a meeting 

• You wish to add your name to the email database to review resumes and pass them along 
• You are an employer who is willing to email in your job openings to Holy Name of Jesus for review by job seekers 
 

Let us know if you’d like to help our Career Transitions Group by contacting Deacon Dennis Hanson in the church 
office. 

First Friday Rosary 
 

Please join in praying the Rosary every First Friday of the month at 7:30 a.m. 
in the Church. Our prayers are dedicated in memory of those we loved. You’re 
invited to stay for 8 a.m. Mass with breakfast to follow. All are welcome.  

Cana Dinner 
 

At the Cana Dinner we celebrate marriage and lift up the good 
news about being married. 
 

Join other couples on the third of February at HNOJ for this year’s 
Cana Dinner. We will have a social hour (wine, craft beer and 
snacks), plated dinner and a witness talk from an HNOJ couple 
about marriage. Couples will remember their vows and receive a 
blessing from our pastors. 
 

The Cana Dinner is one of the premier events of the year at HNOJ 
and a fantastic night to spend time with your spouse amongst 
other HNOJ couples. All types of married couples attend the Cana 
Dinner. Newly married, couples with young kids, school and faith 
formation parents, empty nesters and seniors all attend the Cana Dinner. Engaged and newly married couples can 
attend for free! 
 

Cana Info 
When: Saturday, Feb. 3, from 6-10 p.m. 
Where: Holy Name of Jesus. Come to the welcome tables in Gathering Space following the 5 p.m. Mass 
What: A night to celebrate your marriage with your spouse and others. Speakers, blessing, remember vows and dinner! 
Speakers: Nathan and Heather Maehren 
Who: Married couples, engaged couples and widows/widowers 
Cost: $65 a couple 
Dress: Dressy casual 
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NPH Mexico Mission Trip,  July 2024 
Applications Due! 
 

We are so excited to be headed back to NPH Mexico for this year’s mission trip! 
And this trip is now open to ALL parishioners: it is no longer a youth ministry trip. 
 

Holy Name of Jesus has had a longstanding partnership with Nuestros 
Pequeños Hermanos (NPH). NPH is a charitable organization serving orphaned 
and abandoned children in Latin America and the Caribbean. Its mission is to 
provide shelter, food, clothing, healthcare and education in a Christian family 
environment based on unconditional acceptance and love, sharing, working and 
responsibility. 
 

We are heading back to NPH Mexico, from July 24-31, 2024. NPH will be 
celebrating their 70th anniversary in 2024. Founded in 1954 by Fr. William 
Wasson in Cuernavaca, Mexico when a young man stole the money from the 
collection box in his chapel.  Rather than have him jailed for his crime,  
Fr. Wasson offered to take him in, giving him shelter, food and an education.  In a short amount of time, Fr. Wasson took 
in another 30 boys. Today Nuestros Pequeños Hermanos (Our Little Brothers and Sisters) has homes in nine countries in 
Central and South America and supports over 8,000 children. 
 

During our time there, we will immerse ourselves in the daily lives and culture of the children of NPH Mexico by working, 
eating and playing alongside the pequeños who call NPH home. We will build relationships that have a lasting impact on 
their lives and our own. 
 

Important Details:  
This mission trip is open to ALL parishioners of Holy Name of Jesus. All those interested from 16 years old to adult are 
welcome to fill out an interest form application to attend. Students 14 and 15 years old are welcome to attend with a 
parent or legal guardian. Only 19 spots are available. Our focus will be doing service projects at the home, in the school, 
the gardens, the clinic and the kitchen. Each day will end with reflection and prayer. 
 

Travel: 
• This unique travel opportunity includes transportation from Mexico City to Miacatlan, Mexico for a stay at Casa San 

Salvador, which is the first home of NPH.   
• During the week, we will travel to Cuernavaca, Mexico where we will tour the first chapel of Fr. Wasson, founder of 

NPH. 
• We will visit Casa Buen Señior and the high school in Cuernavaca.  
• We will include a stop at the Basilica of Our Lady of Guadalupe to see Juan Diego’s tilma and tour the grounds of 

Tepeyac Hill before departing from Mexico City.  
 

For more information about this mission trip, and to fill out an interest form application, go to www.hnoj.org/nph. You can 
learn firsthand about the mission and vision of NPH and see how our support transforms lives. 

Women's Wisdom on Wednesdays 
 

Women’s Wisdom on Wednesdays (WWW) is a community of women 
who meet throughout the year at HNOJ for fellowship and learning. Your 
legacy is more than financial…let it be your life story that only you can tell! 
 

In our 2023-2024 WWW program, "Telling Our Stories… May We Pass 
On Hearts of Wisdom" Psalm 90:12, we will work together to do this.  
 

We are beginning Block 2 in January and all women are welcome to join! 
 

Block 2: The Middle 
Jan. 3 through Feb. 7, 10:30 a.m.-12 p.m. 
Reflecting upon young adulthood, college, career/work, marriage and 
parenthood.  
 

You can register online at hnoj.org/womens-wisdom 
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Family Retreat: Winter Weekend— 
Registration Closes Soon! 
 

“At HNOJ we believe that in the midst of our busy and demanding lives, it is essential to take a break, step away and 
make room for God to move powerfully in our lives.”  
 

And what better way to do this than as a family! HNOJ's eighth Winter 
Weekend will be held in February 2024! We will have music, games, VBS style 
sessions for the kids, talks and small groups for the adults, Mass, dinner and 
Eucharistic Adoration. Families with kids of all ages are welcome to attend. 
We encourage teenagers to sign up to help out with the younger kiddos, but 
any confirmed teen may join the adult sessions as well.  
 

Basic Information  
When: Feb. 9-11, 2024  
Where: BugBee Hive Resort - Paynesville, MN https://bugbeehiveresort.com  
What: Weekend retreat for the whole family  
Who: HNOJ families: adults, teens, children - all families are welcome  
Cost: $100 per family; additional costs for housing and shared dinners  
Due: Registration closes soon! Register today at www.hnoj.org/winterweekend  

Senior Events  
 

Seniors (55+) please join us for our upcoming events: 
 
Birthday Bash, Wednesday, Jan. 17, from 1-3 p.m. 
We’ll celebrate birthdays for each month of the year with lots of games, good 
prizes, delicious cakes and so much fun! There’s no cost to attend. Please 
sign up at the welcome desk in the Gathering Space with your birthday month. 
 
Fat Tuesday/Valentine Celebration, Tuesday, Feb. 13, at 11 a.m. 
Join in the fun as we make valentines to give away to veterans and the 
elderly. Enjoy some fun food, laughter and creativity. 
 

For questions on any senior activity, or if you need assistance or have any 
event ideas, please contact Karen Hayes at 612-991-0669. 

Women's Retreat,  April 13 
 

Attention women of HNOJ: please save the date for our Awaken Retreat that will be 
held on Saturday, April 13, from 8 a.m.-3 p.m. at Holy Name of Jesus. 
 

The day retreat will include talks to awaken women of all ages and life stages to the 
goodness of God and His plan for us - with time for discussion, prayer and individual 
discernment. We will begin the day with 8 a.m. Mass and there will be time for 
Adoration and Confession. Breakfast and lunch will be provided. 
 

Please stay tuned for more information and registration coming soon! 
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Winter Faith Camp 
 

What is Winter Faith Camp? It's everything that you love 
about camp... but in the winter! Our high school youth 
will be heading to Camp Courage to fortify their faith in a 
new way. This year's theme is Memento Mori  which is 
Latin for "remember your death"; an appropriate theme 
to reflect on during the first week of Lent. 
 

This camp is open to all 9th-12th graders at Holy Name of Jesus and is 
intended for youth who are looking to deepen their understanding of the faith 
and to be reignited in their relationship with Jesus. 
 

Details 
When? Feb. 16-19, 2024 (President's Day weekend) 
Where? Camp Courage in Maple Lake, MN 
Who? 9th-12th grade students  
What? We'll have the opportunity to go to Mass every day, receive the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation, participate in small group discussion, pray in 
Adoration... as well as go sledding, play broomball, dodgeball, glow in the dark 
ultimate frisbee, crafts and laser tag just to name a few activities. You will not 
go away feeling bored or empty! 
 

For more information and to register, please visit hnoj.org/winterfaithcamp.  
If you have questions, please contact Eve Anders at eanders@hnoj.org. 

 

School Open House,  Jan. 7 
 

Come and check out our school open 
house on Sunday, Jan. 7, from 9:30 a.m.– 
1 p.m. Families will have the opportunity to 
tour the school, meet some teachers and 
learn about our preschool – 6th grade 
programs for the 2024-25 school year.  

Are You New? 
 

Are you new to Holy Name of 

Jesus Catholic Community? Or 

have you been coming to Mass 

but haven’t officially registered? 

Welcome!  

 

We invite you to get involved in 

all that HNOJ has to offer 

outside of weekend liturgies.  
 

Our preschool - grade 6 

school is a Blue Ribbon award 

winner and dedicated to the 

academic, spiritual and personal 

growth of children.  
 

Parishioners of all ages enjoy 

opportunities for Faith Formation 

— from celebrating the 

Sacraments, to meeting God in 

new ways through retreats or 

camps, to growing in faith with 

other adults in our parish 

through small groups and 

speaker events. 
 

We have over 80 active 

ministries — so there’s always 

somewhere to get involved. 
 

Parishioners stay in-the-know 

through a monthly  

print newsletter and  

e-newsletter about our 

community and our faith. To 

receive e-news, sign up on our 

website at hnoj.org.  

 

You can also like us on 

Facebook and follow us 

on Twitter and Instagram (see 

page ten for more information on 

where to find us).  
 

Our parish is 2500 families 

strong and rooted in Benedictine 

tradition, which calls us to 

“Welcome all as you would 

welcome Christ.” 
 

Interested in learning more 

or becoming a member?  

Contact us at 763-473-7901 or 

stop by the welcome desk on 

Sundays and speak to Jan! 

Thank You,  Annie! 
 

Holy Name of Jesus would like to extend our very special 
thanks to the excellent work and sincere dedication of Annie 
LaPlante. Annie has been our Coordinator of Elementary 
Faith Formation for nearly three years. In that time, Annie 
brought a tremendous sense of joy and spiritual delight in 
helping our children learn to follow Jesus Christ. Annie's 
warmth, care, mad skills with graphic design and genuine 
care for our families touched so many lives. From wild VBS 
themes and carefully developed Faith Formation 
curriculums to successful family events and a welcoming Sunday School 
experience, Annie excelled at all aspects of her job. As a community, we are 
so grateful for her fine work and joyful service.  
 

Annie has moved on to a dream job working as a program director for children 
at Gillette Children’s hospital in St. Paul. We wish her the best in her new 
endeavor. Thank you, Annie, for everything!  
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Wise Men See God in the Simple Things 
 

If you’re on social media, you have probably seen a meme going around that 
features this quote: “God has a plan for your life. The enemy has a plan for your 
life. Be ready for both. Just be wise enough to know which one to battle and 
which one to embrace.” 
 

There were certainly two competing plans for the Magi: God’s and Herod’s. 
And, wise as they supposedly were, it wasn’t entirely easy for the Magi to 
discern which was which.  
 

After all, Herod posed as a friend. He offered the Magi hospitality and kindness. 
Though the Gospel doesn’t say so, he probably flattered them and appealed to 
every moral weakness he could observe in them. In his palace, they must have 
felt great physical comfort — rest and tables of plenty on what was an otherwise 
long and treacherous journey.  
 

But if the Magi were honest with themselves, I’ll bet they would have admitted 
that, regardless of Herod’s charm, they felt a gnawing sense of doubt while in 
his presence. When they looked upon the Christ Child, born in a stable without any of the comforts of the world or 
protections of wealth, they probably felt the opposite. They probably felt safe.  
 

The Magi were lucky enough to have the right plan spelled out for them in a dream, but for the rest of us, it’s enough to 
remember this: God’s plan is often the one that leads us to places of great simplicity, great humility and great love. Let’s 
have the wisdom to view power with suspicion, and innocence with admiration. 
 

— Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS 
©LPi 

Email Lists 
 

Did you know that you can sign up to receive emails from Holy Name of Jesus? 
 

3 Things at HNOJ — Receive the latest news about adult faith formation at HNOJ! You can sign 
up on the front page of our website, link under the contact us section. 
 

Obituary Notices — It is hard to catch every obituary. You can sign up to receive notifications 
when we will be having funerals at HNOJ. We only share with this group when the family 
indicates that it is okay to publicly share. To sign up, please email Michelle Hudlow at mhudlow@hnoj.org. 
 

Prayer Line – Prayer can change lives. Live out this ministry by praying for parishioners who have requested your 
intercession. Receive prayers either by phone or email. Confidentiality is required. To be part of this ministry, please 
email prayerline@hnoj.org. 
 

Incense Alert – Some people have allergies and sensitivities to incense. You can sign up if you want to be notified when 
we will be using incense at liturgies. Please email Grace Johnson at gjohnson@hnoj.org.  

 

Stewardship Contributions 
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Sacraments 

† Rest In Peace 

Monday, Jan. 1 

 9:30 a.m. † Greg Hansman 

Tuesday, Jan. 2 

 8 a.m. † Jan Regan 

Wednesday, Jan. 3 

 8 a.m. † Gabriella Dorn 

 9 a.m. † Sandra Faber 

Thursday, Jan. 4 

 8 a.m. † Stewart Jacques 

Friday, Jan. 5 

 8 a.m. † Ann & Sam Catapano 

Saturday, Jan. 6  

 8 a.m. † Linus Lehner 

 5 p.m. † John Wacha 

Sunday, Jan. 7  

 8:30 a.m. † James Prodahl 

 10:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 5:30 p.m. † Elaine May 

Monday, Jan. 8  

 8 p.m. † Katherine Taylor 

Tuesday, Jan. 9  

 8 a.m. † Carlyle Richter 

Wednesday, Jan. 10 

 8 a.m. † Vernon Schauer 

 9 a.m. † Larry Luettner 

Thursday, Jan. 11 

 8 a.m. † Virgil Lenzmeier 

Friday, Jan. 12 

 8 a.m. † Rob Quade 

Saturday, Jan. 13 

 8 a.m. † Dale Myhre 

 5 p.m. † Tim Sammond 

Sunday, Jan. 14 

 8:30 a.m. † Paul DeJute 

 10:30 a.m. † Harvey May 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, Jan.15 

 8 a.m. † Robert Steininger 

Tuesday, Jan. 16  

 8 a.m. † Rick Blade 

Wednesday, Jan. 17 

 8 a.m. † Larry Gleason 

Thursday, Jan. 18 

 8 a.m. † Dennis Myhre 

Friday, Jan. 19 

 8 a.m. † Leo Theis 

 9 a.m. † Jane Kostelc 

Saturday, Jan. 20 

 8 a.m. † Mary Caldwell 

 5 p.m. † Rose Marie Schmitz 

Sunday, Jan. 21 

 8:30 a.m. † James Prodahl 

 10:30 a.m. † Edward Kirscht 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, Jan. 22 

 8 a.m. † Mike Voto 

Tuesday, Jan. 23 

 8 a.m. † Len Voto 

Wednesday, Jan. 24 

 8 a.m. † Christopher Beckman 

 9 a.m. † Bob Kostelc 

Thursday, Jan. 25 

 8 a.m. † Jack Kruse 

Friday, Jan. 26 

 8 a.m. † Gabriella Dorn 

Saturday, Jan. 27 

 8 a.m. † Francis Coutinho 

 5 p.m. † Tim Sammond 

Sunday, Jan. 28 

 8:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 10:30 a.m. † Carl Bates 

 5:30 p.m. † Gene & Helen Kuehn 

Monday, Jan. 29 

 8 a.m. † Bernice Kostelc 

Tuesday, Jan. 30 

 8 a.m. † Leo Theis 

Wednesday, Jan. 31 

 8 a.m. † Rob Quade 

 9 a.m. † Anna Cardwell 

If you are interested in having a Mass with intentions, please call Grace Johnson at  

763-745-3486, or email her at gjohnson@hnoj.org. Many dates are often booked a year 

out, please plan ahead and thank you for your understanding. 

Mass Intentions 

Baptisms 

Paul Camarote 
 

November 5, 2023 
 

Sandra Faber 
 

November 9, 2023 
 

Leo Theis 
 

November 22, 2023 
 

Judith Boylan 
 

November 26, 2023 
 

Gary Welch 
 

November 28, 2023 

Reconciliation:   
Saturday 8:30-9:30 a.m. and 

Wednesday at 5:15-6:15 p.m. 

or any time by request.  

The Confessional is located 

in the Adoration Chapel. 
 

Pastoral Care/
Anointing of the Sick: 
Anointing and Holy 

Communion for the sick and 

homebound are readily 

available. To arrange, please 

contact Fr. Wratkowski at  

763-745-3491.  
 

Baptism:   
Please call the parish office 

at 763-745-3492 to schedule 

a Baptism. Parents are 

required to come for a 

Baptismal Preparation 

session, which is usually held 

on  scheduled Tuesdays at 

6:30 p.m. Check our website 

hnoj.org/baptism, for 

upcoming classes and start 

times. 
 

Marriage:   
Please call the parish office 

to make arrangements six 

months in advance of the 

proposed date. 

Nov. 19 
 

Garrit Scott Gerdes 
Son of  

Robert and Laura 
 

Nov. 26 
 

Charley Rae Bushman 
Daughter of  

Luke and Ashley 

Dec. 10 
 

Molly Christine Scanlon 
Daughter of  

Patrick and Madeline 
 



How Can We Help? 

Parish Staff 

Anointing/Emergency 

In case of a sudden pastoral 

emergency (such as urgent 

anointing or death) contact the 

after-hours clergy emergency line 

at 763-233-0259. 

Parish Prayer Line 

As a parish community we hold 

each other in prayer and commit 

to praying for those in need. Call 

to share your prayer requests 

confidentially or to join the Prayer 

Line.  

Email: prayerline@hnoj.org or call 

Bonnie Roeder at 763-476-1097. 

 

 

Mass Schedule 

Monday-Saturday 8 a.m. 
 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday 5 p.m. 

Sunday 8:30 & 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday 5:30 p.m. 

 

Our Mission:  

Holy Name of Jesus is to be a community of 21st Century Disciples 
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www.hnoj.org 

myParish App— Google 
Play or Apple Store 

Pastor 
    Fr. Tim Wratkowski .............................. 763-745-3491 
Associate Pastor 
 Fr. Mike Reinhardt ............................... 763-745-3495 
Deacon 
 Rev. Mr. Dennis Hanson ..................... 763-233-0242 
Parish Administrator 
 Janna Webskowski ....................... ……...763-745-3480 
Director of Music 
 Dr. Richard Owen ................................ 763-745-3490  
Coordinator of Children’s Faith Formation  (3 Yrs.-Gr. 5) 
  ............................................................ 763-745-3483 
Middle School Youth Minister (Gr. 6-8) 
 Elliut Fonseca ...................................... 763-746-8195  
Senior High Youth Minister (Gr. 9-12) 
 Eve Anders .......................................... 763-233-0251 
Director of Mission and Faith Formation 
 Chris Kostelc ....................................... 763-745-3489 
Coordinator of Mission 
 Tim Lyngdal……………………………………………………..763-746-8190   
Mass Intentions/Clergy and Liturgy Assistant 
 Grace Johnson .................................... 763-745-3486 
Bulletin/Website 
 Sarah Reid .......................................... 763-746-8194 
Cemetery/Sexton 
 Bob Weinzierl, Jr. ................................ 612-720-9206 
Baptism and Room Scheduling/Safe Environment 
 Jennifer Wendt .................................... 763-745-3492 
Accountant/HR Specialist/Contributions 
 Gabby Lehner ...................................... 763-233-0241  
 

School Staff 
Principal  
 Martha Laurent .................................... 763-473-3675 
Administrative Assistant  
 Carla Durand ............................ 763-473-3675 vm150 

Parish Phone ............... …..763-473-7901 
Parish Fax ................... …..763-745-3488 
Parish Hours 
Monday-Friday ............. …...8 a.m.-4 p.m. 
School Phone .............. …..763-473-3675 
 
Pastoral Council Chairperson 

763-476-6273 
Finance Committee Chairperson 

Mark Clysdale…………………….763-383-1718 
 
Council Representatives: 

Faith Formation Commission  
Pat Laughlin……………………….. 952-513-9533 

Liturgy Commission Council  
Joni Gibbs……………………………..763-350-2504 
Pastoral Care/Outreach Commission  

Betsy Atkinson…………………….612-964-5463 
School Commission  
Matt Boro…………………………….…651-335-6694 

Stewardship Commission 
Susan Wineland………………..612-275-9372 





Change Service Requested 

Holy Name of Jesus Catholic Community 

155 County Road 24 

Wayzata, MN 55391 

 

Pilgrimage to Greece with Fr. Wratkowski 
 

We are thrilled to announce a Greek Isles Cruise following the Footsteps 
of Paul with Fr. Tim Wratkowski! Join us on this unforgettable journey,  
Oct. 22-Nov. 5, 2024.  
 

Follow the footsteps of Saint Paul through Athens, Corinth, Ephesus, 
Thessaloniki and Philippi! Set sail on a nine-night cruise through the 
breathtaking Greek Isles, where you'll have the opportunity to visit ancient 
temples and idyllic seaside villages in six ports of call: Santorini, Ephesus 
(Kusadasi), Mykonos, Volos, Thessaloniki and Philippi (Kavala). Enjoy 
four nights hotel in Athens, the heart of ancient Greece. Experience the 
best of both worlds with private group tours and free time in Athens and on 
the cruise.  
 

Find out more information and the registration link with Magi Travel at www.hnoj.org/pilgrimage2024 


